
 

 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

Public Notice of Draft Waste Discharge Requirements for Southern California  
Gas Company’s Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan (PSEP) L4000 Phase 2A 

Hydrostatic Test Project 

State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Water Quality 

Water Quality Certification Program 

Date Posted: March 28, 2025 
Affected County: San Bernardino 

This public notice of draft Waste Discharge Requirements is provided in satisfaction of 
Water Code section 13167.5. 

The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) proposes regulating the 
Southern California Gas Company’s Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan (PSEP) L4000 
Phase 2A Hydrostatic Test Project (Project) pursuant to the Porter-Cologne Water 
Quality Control Act (Wat. Code, § 13000 et seq.). The Project will result in impacts to 
waters of the state only. Staff will consider all comments submitted in writing and 
received during a 30-day comment period that begins on the first date of issuance 
of this letter (March 28, 2025) and ends at 5:00 p.m. on the last day of the 
comment period (April 29, 2025).  

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY 
The draft Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR) is available on the State Water 
Boards’ 401 Water Quality Certification and Wetlands Program Public Notices website 
(https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/cwa401/notices/). You may 
request a paper copy of the WDR and its attachments by contacting the State Water 
Board staff person listed below. 

State Water Resources Control Board Contact: 
Alex Lopez, Environmental Scientist 
Wetland Permitting and Enforcement Unit 2, Division of Water Quality 
State Water Resources Control Board, 1001 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 
Telephone: (916) 327-5620, Email: Alexander.Lopez@waterboards.ca.gov 

Applicant: Southern California Gas Company  
Applicant Contact: Wade Christoffels  
Telephone: (562) 972-4980 
Email: WChristoffels@socalgas.com  
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